
Chester Zoo Visit

Dear parents/carers,

The whole school will be going on a trip to Chester Zoo on Friday 24th November.

We are looking forward to an exciting day of finding out about how we can help

protect our wildlife and planet.

All children will need to be in school uniform with suitable footwear, water proof

clothing and hat and gloves if needed. They will need a backpack with their lunch and

a morning snack in. If you child is free school meals and requires a packed lunch,

please complete this FORM.

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £5 to help cover the cost of the coaches

and workshops. This can be made on Parent Pay.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Reid

Assistant Head

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCerA_BO3I7wBcv5BOcg33ka12TshWa4MDR2sxF0W5TSYjBA/viewform



